Public Schools, Kansas Tity, Missouri

LIBRARY BUILDING
NINTH AND LOCUST STREETS
GEORGE MELCHER, SUPERINTENDENT

C. S. ROBINSON
ASSISTANT TO SUPERINTENDENT

December 1, 1937

Doctor Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

I want you to know that I appreciated your letter of November 23, and also your efforts in my behalf on other occasions.

When I noticed by your letter that you had purchased two tickets for the game, it caused me to know that I should support the University more than I have been doing. If passes, with special honor seats, cannot be issued to you after your achievements at the University, by no means would I want to accept any. We attended the game, and enjoyed it.

Mr. Frank Guemple, basketball coach at Central High School, formerly coached the present center of the Ottawa team, and hopes to see the game Tuesday, December 7. If his car travels in the direction of Lawrence, I may join him. Both he and I always enjoy seeing the University basketball squad work.

I'll be glad to serve you at any time.

Sincerely

C. S. Robinson

Assistant

CSR: CW